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I live in Oregon and I support staying on permanent standard time.  I follow the 

science that shows the benefits of permanent standard time.  Please end the switch 

and let everyone in Oregon stay on standard time for all 12 months of the year.  It is 

safer and healthier for everyone.  Thank you. 


